
From: Chris Schafer  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 6:29 PM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bird Canada: Delegation Request (Civic Works - June 21st) 
 
Hi, 
 
I would like to register to speak to the Civic Works Committee on June 21st re Item 
4.2 Participation in Provincial E-scooter Pilot. 
 
I will share a presentation deck with your Office by the end of day Friday (June 17thO.  
 
Please confirm. Thank you.  
 
 
Chris Schafer 
Vice President, Government Affairs 
Bird Canada 
www.birdcanada.co 
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